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DHS Choir to Perform Disney's High School Musical

Written by Jill Temples

SMT Writer

Dexter, Missouri-  The Dexter High School choir students will be performing
Disney’s High School Musical on Thursday, November 21st through Saturday,
November 23rd.

Tickets can be purchased each night at the door, through the high school office,
or by Mrs. Sepulvado. Tickets will be $5.00 for adults and $2.00 for Dexter
students age five and up.  Children four and under will be free. 

The performance on November 21st and 22nd will begin at 7:00 p.m.  The
performance on Saturday, November 23rd will begin at 5:30 p.m.  The High
School Musical performance will be held in the auditorium of Dexter High School. 

Please come out and enjoy the DHS Choir performance of Disney’s High School
Musical!
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